
From: Enquiries  
Sent: Tue 14/03/2023 13:59 
To: [REDACTED] 
Cc: Enquiries  
Subject: RE: FOI request RFI 070 

Dear [REDACTED] 

Thank you for your freedom of information request regarding the total number of contracts and the 
total contract value the SSRO has called off from 1 January 2021 onwards for the frameworks listed.  

I am writing to advise you that the information you have requested is not held by the SSRO.  There 
are not any awarded contracts through the frameworks listed in your request. 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of 
the response to your original request and should be addressed to: Neil Swift, c/o Enquiries, 
enquiries@ssro.gov.uk. If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the 
right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

Kind regards, 

Enquiries 
Single Source Regulations Office 

T:  0203 771 4771 |  E:  enquiries@ssro.gov.uk 
Finlaison House | 15-17 Furnival Street | London | EC4A 1AB 

From: Enquiries <enquiries@ssro.gov.uk> 
Sent: 03 March 2023 08:32 
To: [REDACTED] 
Cc: Enquiries <enquiries@ssro.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: FOI request 

Dear [REDACTED] 

Thank you for your freedom of information requested, which we have allocated reference RFI 
070. We will respond to you within 20 working days, by 30 March 2023.  If you wish to contact us
again, please use the allocated reference number.

Kind regards, 

Enquiries 
Single Source Regulations Office 

T:  0203 771 4771 |  E:  enquiries@ssro.gov.uk 
Finlaison House | 15-17 Furnival Street | London | EC4A 1AB 
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From: [REDACTED]  
Sent: 02 March 2023 11:26 
To: Enquiries <enquiries@ssro.gov.uk> 
Subject: FOI request 
 
 
Dear FOI Team, 
 
I hope you're doing well? 
 
Please can you provide me with the total number of contracts and the total contract 
value SSRO has called-off from the following frameworks since January 1st 2021: 

1. Digital Outcomes & Specialists 5 
2. Digital Outcomes & Specialists 6 
3. Digital Specialists & Programmes 
4. G Cloud 12 
5. G Cloud 13 
6. Technology Services 3 
7. Management Consultancy Framework 3 
8. ASTRID 
9. SERAPIS 
10. TEPAS 

If this is outside the scope of the FOIA, or if the time required to answer the full request 
exceeds the limit specified, please answer what you can and advise and assist on the best way 
to uncover the remaining information. 
 
Best, 
[REDACTED] 
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